Albrecht, Lucy

From: Kurt Fogleman [kfogleman@perma-fix.com]

Sent: Thursday, July 24, 2008 4:12 PM

To: Albrecht, Lucy; Nancy Friedman

Ce: Waters, Jeff T.; burks.edmond@epa.gov; Kuncicky, Daniel; Burson, Lu

Subject: RE: 08-188 Perma-Fix of Orlando-insp report.pdf (SECURED) - Adobe Acrobat Standard
Attachments: 0797_001.pdf

I have attached a letter in response to the inspection that includes a replacement page for the
closure report for General Drive that correctly identifies the sample locations. Based on the
inspection checklist for the closure, it seems that the sample location correction is the only issue that
remains in completing the facility closure. Please advise me on this issue and let me know how
Perma-Fix will receive notification that the financial assurance for the General Drive facility is no
longer required.

Thanks,
Kurt

Kurt Fogleman ,
Environmental, Health & Safety Compliance Manager
Perma-Fix Southeast Region

(352) 395-1356 (Office)

(352) 222-8032 (Mobile)

(352) 372-8963 (Fax)

From: Albrecht, Lucy [mailto:Lucy.A.Albrecht@dep.state.fl.us]

Sent: Wednesday, July 23, 2008 8:41 AM

To: kfogleman@perma-fix.com

Cc: Waters, Jeff T.; burks.edmond@epa.gov; Kuncicky, Daniel

Subject: 08-188 Perma-Fix of Orlando-insp report.pdf (SECURED) - Adobe Acrobat Standard

Dear Mr. Fogleman,

Attached is an Adobe Acrobat version of the June 24, 2008 inspection report from the Central District of the
Florida Department of Environmental Protection.

Please inform us of receipt of this document within three (3) business days by clicking the ‘Reply All' button or
via e-mail at: jeff.t. waters@dep.state.fl.us or by phone: 407.893.3323

This email is an alternative to a hard copy being sent through the United States Postal Service. You will need
Adobe Acrobat to view the attachment.

A free viewer is available at http://www.adobe.com/.

If you would still like to have a hard copy sent to you, please e-mail your request to me.

Thank you,





